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The MariEMS UK Multiplier event was held at Warwick University on 29 March during an IMarEST 

programme. Attendees were mainly marine engineers, along with some attendees who were experts 

from other maritime and technological fields. The event brought together Marine Engineer 

Professionals from across the regions in order to gather feedback and industry responses to the 

newly developed MariEMS Energy Manager Job Specifications and Training Programme. 

This multiplier event was titled: ‘Maritime - The Efficient Ship’. 

The attendees were initially given a brief introduction of MariEMS project by Project Coordinator 

Captain Zakirul Bhuiyan (ZB) and then a handout about job and training specifications was provided 

to all. After the introduction, Prof. Dr. Reza Ziarati (RZ) gave a presentation on ‘Efficient ship’, which 

highlighted the importance of energy management on board and its link to MariEMS project. 

On completion of the presentation there was a question and answer session, where ZB, RZ, and 

Kunal Anand (KA) fielded various questions about the topic from the attendees. This also provided a 

platform for the verbal feedback on Output 1 and 2 of the MariEMS project. After the Q & A session 

evaluation/feedback forms were provided to all the attendees and they were welcomed to provide 

written feedback on the Output 1 and 2. 

Here are pictures from the event: 

 



 

 


